
MINUTES OF THE LEGISLATIVE HEARING 

 

Excerpt Pertaining to J1103G  Garbage Hauling from July 21 to July 28, 2010  
 

 

September 21, 2010 
 

1486 Sherburne Avenue (J1013A, J1101G) 

 

Essling stated this was about rubbish, garbage.  The notice was mailed to Patrick and Jennifer 

Cunningham on 7-8-10.  The work was done on 7/12/10 for a total of $512.  Patrick stated he 

takes responsibility, but he would like to see the video.   

 

(A videotape was shown.) 

J1013A - Moermond recommends approval of this assessment. 

 

Essling said this one is for no garbage service.  Two City containers were dropped off.  The 

property owner did get garbage service.  The total is $125.  There will be another assessment 

coming. 

 

Patrick Cunningham stated he contracted with Garbage Man and the first day of service was 

7/22/10.  For the three weeks of garbage service, the tenants did not say anything.  He can prove 

that it was paid for.   

 

Essling stated he would recommend deleting this assessment if he has paperwork saying it was 

paid.   

 

J1101G - Moermond recommend deleting the assessment. 

 


